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                11 March 2010

Statement from NI Water Chief Executive Laurence MacKenzie

Following the conclusion of the recent Independent Review of NI Water’s procurement procedures, Chief Executive Laurence MacKenzie has commented, 
“My commitment to ensuring that appropriate financial controls are in place within NI Water is absolute.  The Independent Review, jointly commissioned by me and by the Permanent Secretary of the DRD, has been a robust and challenging process, which has enjoyed the full cooperation of the entire organisation.

“The Review has now issued its Report, the Minister has considered its findings, and he has now taken steps to implement its recommendations.  These include the need to put in place a detailed programme of work to ensure that the control weaknesses are addressed as a matter of urgency.  This is my responsibility and one that I take extremely seriously.

“I look forward to taking the action necessary to improve controls and expect to be able to report early progress to the Minister.  In the meantime, I would like to reassure customers that this has no effect on their service – the provision of clean drinking water and safe wastewater services remains the organisation’s primary focus.”

-Ends-

For further information contact:

NI Water Press Office on 028 9035 4710 or email press.office@niwater.com 
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